
Good	Sunday	evening	Deer	Park!		It's	Ms.	Krapfl	with	
your	weekly	school	news!	 

• Just a reminder that we do not have school tomorrow as it’s a teacher planning day 
in order to start off quarter 2 prepared for learning.  

• On Monday, the MySchoolOnline teachers would like to invite all MSO families to 
pick up supplies for quarter 2, be sure to follow the schedule and the location 
assigned for your pick up so we can continue to socially distance any visitors.  If 
you have ordered a box of chocolate for the fundraiser then stop by the office at 
that time as well.  Thank you to our online families for continuing to support the 
school mission!  

• This week on October 21st all chocolate will go home with students.  This is when 
you can begin selling your chocolate and all money is due on October 29th.  It’s not 
too late to order a box, just go to our website and print off the order form to send in 
with your child.  Anytime you would like to order another box you can just do the 
same.  Students do get fun prizes with each box of chocolate sold.  Our website 
has all the information you need.  

• We have 2 grade levels that have small class sizes of online students.  Both 
Kindergarten and 4th grade will be building a blended classroom with both online 
students and traditional for quarter 2.  Remember families that we are doing a 
waitlist for students wanting to come back to the traditional setting and this helps 
us with making decisions on when we can bring the teachers back to a traditional 
setting.  Please call Mrs. Fowler in the office at 727-774-8906 to be placed on the 
waitlist.  

• It’s Yearbook ordering time.  This year we are keeping it simple with only softcover 
books and no add-ons offered as well as online orders only.  Click on the link and 
use the numerical code below to reserve your book.  

o https://ybpay.lifetouch.com 
o 12520921 

  

Thank	you	families	for	all	your	support	and	we	hope	this	
finds	you	safe	and	healthy!	 
 
 


